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Half Term seems to have arrived very quickly and 
here we are at the midway point of the Summer 
Term.  We will be back on Monday 5th June 2023. 
 
Welcome back to our Silver Duke of Edinburgh 
group who had an amazing expedition to 
Derbyshire this week. We look forward to sharing 
the pictures. 

 

Foxes Class News 

Foxes had a busy term and we did so much that it 
is hard to list everything!  

This term we returned to our weekly shopping 
trip to Newmarket Road Tesco. We used a 
shopping list and bought the ingredients for our 
Touch and Taste sessions. We love going 
shopping, looking around in Tesco and finding 
things of interest! We are learning to stay with 
the adults and help them find the items, then 
scan and pay for them using bank cards!  

 

 

We made some Bird feeders in Forest school 
using Lard, Birdseed and Pine Cones. It was a very 
interesting texture and we all enjoyed exploring 

the mixture. We hanged them up and guess 
what, the birds ate them all up a week later!  

 

We made some amazing progress in Pet Therapy. 
Bertie, the therapy dog has been visiting us. We 
are now happy to stay in the classroom when 
Bertie is in and we are also happy to stroke 
Bertie!   

 

This term we celebrated Eid, the Coronation and 
we also had a few birthday parties too. We love 
parties in Foxes, especially love being together, 
enjoying the party food and dancing!  
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Plant a plant with your child day 

The Fields had some parents visit today to ‘a 
bring and plant flowers session’! 

  

 

 

 

 
Best wishes 

Charlotte  
Charlotte Whysall 

Headteacher 

 

 


